
 
Belton Update  

14th January 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers and Children,  

What a two weeks it has been at school! Last week we had a great 
visit form Word Guerilla – otherwise known as Dave, who did some 
fabulous workshops of Performance Poetry with the children. They 
were so animated and so were the staff. I hope we will have him in 
again next year.  
 
This week we have had a growing number of children working from home.  I wanted to let you all know how 
proud of them I am. They have tried really hard, as has their teacher. We all know how tricky it is! 
 
The Foxes also did so well at their first swimming lesson.  
 
Well done all! 
 
 
 

 
Young Voices 
This has a new date of 16th May 2022 
 

 
Be a Playground Buddy 

 
Badgers & Squirrels 

YOUR BELTON PLAYGROUND 
NEEDS 
YOU! 

 
Are you a good friend? 

Do you like to help others? 
Do you like games? 

Would you like to make a difference at lunchtimes? 
Then 

Become a 
PLAYGROUND BUDDY! 

Badger & Squirrel volunteers will become Buddies to the Foxes and Hedgehogs and teach them new games. 
(Contact Mrs Jackson through the office TODAY to put you name down) 

 

 
Congratulations to our new E-safety Champions.  
This week they have been discussing ideas for our upcoming e-safety day on Tuesday 8th February 
 

 

 

 



 
Governors  

We do have a vacancy for a parent governor on our Governing Board. A pack has been put under notices on 

WEDUC and information sent home with your children today. Please ask the office for a pack if interested or 

download from WEDUC 

Volunteers   

We are in desperate need of volunteers in school to help with readers. If you are interested please contact 

Miss Scott 

 
 
Covid 
  

We do currently have a growing number of cases in school. We are following all government and Health 

protection guidance. We have also noticed a wide range of symptoms, not necessarily the ‘classic ones’. 

Please look out for sickness, body aches, dizziness and tiredness. If any child does test positive over the 

weekend, please WEDUC message Miss Scott. 

   

 LFDs can be ordered from https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests 

  

  

 

 

Diary dates (Covid guidance permitting)  

 

18th January Height and Weight check – Reception and Year 6 CANCELLED – TO BE REARRANGED 

21st January Flu Immunisations 

9th February Foxes trip to Lego Land Birmingham 

14th March Science Week 

Week beginning  14th March Parents’ Evenings 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests

